
RFP Non- Bid Evaporative Condenser -Questions & Answers 

 

 What type of permits would we need to obtain from Park City to do this work? 

Depending on the specifications of the proposed unit (such as footprint, weight etc.) different 
permits may be required. Potential permits include but are not limited to, building, electrical, 
plumbing and mechanical. If the proposed replacement unit has the same specs as the current 
unit only a mechanical permit would be required.   As a city project, this permit will be exempt 
from building permit fees.  However, the contractor will be responsible to obtain all of the 
required permits, submit all standard supplemental documentation, have inspections from the 
Park City Building Department and ensure that the permit is finalized and closed.  You may 
present equipment specifications and your plan to the Park City Building Department to 
determine the specific permitting requirements for your proposal. 
 

 I am contacting you to see about exhibit b in the information packet. The file that I downloaded 

does not have Exhibit B for system drawings of the refrigeration system, floor, current evaporative 

condenser, and refrigeration skid. Is there any way I could get a copy of this? I believe that I can help 

with this project and give Park City a better unit. 

I apologize the attachment was left out of the original document. It will be posted on the 
website by end of business Friday, July 8th. You can email Amanda.angevine@parkcity.org if you 
would like the file sooner. 

 

 Is there any way that I could walk the facility and the system to accurately give a bid on what the 

scope is that needs to be done? 

Yes, any vendor may walk the facility if they like. Please coordinate with Amanda  so she can try 

to coordinate a Rink Operator walk you through the facility. Amanda can be reached at 

Amanda.Angevine@parkcity.org or 435-615-5706. 
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